Rolling Hills Resource Conservation & Development Council

Solar Cattle Watering System

For more information or to apply for participation, contact
Rolling Hills Resource Conservation and Development Council (RC&D) at
678-614-9484 — Jeffery Tumlin

This project is in partnership with the USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service.



